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ST. LOUIS SYMPHONY ORCHESTRA EXTENDS FREE TICKET VOUCHER PROGRAM TO  
ST. LOUIS PUBLIC LIBRARY 

 
Partnership offers free tickets to select SLSO concerts through April at  

St. Louis Public Library locations 
 

(February B, DEDF, St. Louis, MO) – Today, the St. Louis Symphony Orchestra (SLSO) announced a 
new partnership with St. Louis Public Library (SLPL) to provide access to symphonic concerts, and to 
foster a deeper appreciation for orchestral music. 
 
Available now, all SLPL locations will provide free SLSO concert vouchers to library customers to select 
concerts through the conclusion of the BCBD/BCBF season. Vouchers will be available at any of the HI 
SLPL locations, while supplies last. Each voucher provides up to two tickets to a classical concert for 
first-time SLSO attendees. There is a limit of one voucher per patron. 
 
This innovative initiative, highlighting the SLSO’s and SLPL’s commitment to access to the arts, 
originally began in January BCBF with St. Louis County Library.  
 
During the expansion and renovation of historic Powell Hall, the SLSO is performing throughout the 
St. Louis region, with most concerts at the Touhill Performing Arts Center at the University of 
Missouri–St. Louis, and Stifel Theatre. More information is available at slso.org. 
 
A list of SLPL branches and hours can be found here. 
 
About the St. Louis Symphony Orchestra 
Celebrated as one of today’s most exciting and enduring orchestras, the St. Louis Symphony 
Orchestra is the second-oldest orchestra in the country, marking its 144th year with the 2023/2024 
season and its fifth with Stéphane Denève, The Joseph and Emily Rauh Pulitzer Music Director. Widely 
considered one of the leading American orchestras, the Grammy® Award-winning SLSO maintains its 
commitment to artistic excellence, educational impact, and community collaborations—all in service 
to its mission of enriching lives through the power of music.  
  
The transformational expansion and renovation of its historic home, Powell Hall, slated to be 
completed in 2025, builds on the institution’s momentum as a civic leader in convening individuals, 
creators, and ideas, while fostering a culture welcoming to all. Committed to building community 
through compelling and inclusive musical experiences, the SLSO continues its longstanding focus on 
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equity, diversity, inclusion, and access, embracing its strengths as a responsive, nimble organization, 
while investing in partnerships locally and elevating its presence globally. For more information, 
visit slso.org.  
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